
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                           

 

  

  

  

  

            

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



To All Our Graduates: 

You are braver than you believe, stronger than you seem, 

and smarter than you think! May the road ahead of you 

be brighter than the road behind you! #TheSkiesTheLimit 

#BeYourself #TheBestIsYetToCome 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Back to School in 2021:  

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I believe in America because we have great dreams, 

and because we have the opportunity to make those 

dreams come true.” – Wendell L. Wilkie 

 

                                                      



           Eddie & Phil Richardson Jr.  

White Oak Springs Subdivision has some of the best neighbors ever, but one family has 

gone above and beyond for our community.  The WOS HOA Board would like to 

personally thank Eddie Richardson and his wife, Phil, for GENEROUSLY permitting the 

WOS HOA to have the Flock Cameras installed on one of their properties on the backside 

of the subdivision. 

Without hesitation or compensation of any sort, these homeowners responded to our 

request to utilize their property for our camera initiative.    

This act of generosity and the kindness exemplifies the type of neighbors and 

neighborhood that we reside in.   

Without their permission, we would NOT have been able to move forward with the LPR 

Security Camera recording license plate initiative for all vehicles entering the backside of 

White Oak Springs. 

The Richardson’s have been INSTRUMENTAL in completing this effort to have both front and back entrances into White Oak 

Springs Subdivision included as a part of the camera system to capture all vehicles regardless of which entrance, they enter 

into our community. 

Thank you again to The Richardson Family for “truly” caring about safety of our WOS Community!   

Regards, The WOS HOA Board and Community  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


